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12 March 2019 

 

Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
 
You can’t have missed Coronavirus in the news lately and first of all I want to reassure 
you that there have been no confirmed cases or suspected cases amongst our school 
community. 
 
Like any responsible organisation we are constantly keeping up to date with advice from 
professional bodies and we have stepped up our daily cleaning routines. 
 
There has been planning going on behind the scenes to ensure continuity of the teaching 
and learning function in the event of any outbreak or “Social Distancing” and if it becomes 
necessary we will of course keep you informed of that in due course. The DFE link to 
current advice for educational settings is 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-
covid-19. 
 
Obviously, depending on what the Prime Minister announces later on today, we need to 
be prepared for all eventualities, including whether ‘The Gallop’ goes ahead or not.  Please 
can you make sure that your contact details and email address are up to date and 
working, just in case. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Leonie Boulton 
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